
  

  

  

GM/bg  

 

October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Creative Design Faculty Years 7, 8 & 9 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

Creative Design Voluntary Contribution Thursday 30 November 

 
As you will be aware, your child will be studying practical modules in the Creative Design 
faculty throughout the year. 
 
The faculty comprises of several different practical subjects where students will have the 
opportunity to develop their catering skills, take home artistic creations and products they 
have made in wood, plastics, ceramics, and metal.  
 
To support the curriculum, we would like to ask for a single voluntary contribution for the 
year.  
 
Please select from: 
 

o £5.00 
o £7.50  
o £10.00 
o £15.00  

 
If you wish to, please contribute using WisePay.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr G McGregor 
Head of Creative Design 
 


